
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
Welcome back Upper 1! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It has been a week full of learning new routines, challenging lessons and getting to know each 

other! Miss Adamson and Ms Stewart have been so impressed with how maturely the 

children have dealt with a lot of change and are really looking forward to a fun-filled year with 

everyone in Upper 1.  

We have been getting stuck straight into our learning and have been exploring place value of 

numbers up to 100 in our maths lessons. The children have used a variety of resources to 

explore place value and will be building on their knowledge over the next few weeks. 

Well done on a brilliant start! 

 

Miss Beth Adamson and Ms Kate Stewart 

 

 


